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Celebrating Easter 
 

 
 
The residents really enjoyed the Easter Bunny cake that 
was served during our party to celebrate Easter. 

                               

 
Everyone’s toes were tapping to the wonderful music Carl 
and Joanne Nord brought to us for our Easter celebration. 

 
 
 

 

Celebrating May 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY 

 

                  May Day 

May 1 

 

Catholic Mass 

May 3    10:00am 

 

Cinco de Mayo Party 

May 5   3:00pm 

 

Jeff Buege/Singer 

May 10   2:00pm 

 

Mother’s Day Tea 

May 12   3:00pm 

 

Island Fever Band 

May 17    2:00pm 

 

Music Therapy/Talia 

May 23   10:30am 

 

Pastor John 

May 24   3:00pm 

 

Memorial Day (U.S.) 

May 29 
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Easter Fun 
 

 
 
Lois and Bonnie had a great time hopping   
around to all the residents with an Easter basket. 
                                       

 
 
These two bunnies came to visit our residents, 
and brought a bunch of goodies to hand out.  
Thank you for thinking of us and putting a smile 
on our faces. 
 

 

          Science Experiment 
 
 
                          

 
 
These ladies were back in school for the 
afternoon.  We did a science experiment on how 
pennies get to be black in color and how you can 
turn them back to shiny copper.  All it took was a 
little vinegar and salt. 
Congratulations ladies you passed with flying 
colors. 
 
 
 
 
 

                       Bird Feeders 
                      

 
Making some bird feeders with bread, peanut 
butter and bird seed was our way of welcoming 
spring at the Summit House. 
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Volunteer Week 
 

 
 
Thank you to Father Ben and Father Andrew for 
taking time and worshipping with our residents. 
                                 

 
 
Ray Christensen has been providing Bible Study 
for our residents over the years.  We appreciate 
all he does for us. 
                          

 
John Heille and Nancy Beenken bring us the 
word of God and beautiful music every month.  
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

 

               May Flowers 
 
                                

 
 
As the saying goes, “April showers bring May 
flowers.”  As a craft we decided to make our 
own May flowers.  Hopefully soon we will see 
some of these flowers in our beautiful 
courtyard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                          Volunteers 
                    

 
A big thank you to Rubee who helps with 
activities and Blanche who has been painting 
nails here for many years.  We appreciate you! 
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           Tenant of the Month 
                  Bonnie Pals 
                   

 
 

 Bonnie Marie Pals was born on February 28, 
1943, in Britt Iowa, by Dr. Brewster.  She lived on 
a farm east of Britt with her parents and her two 
brothers and two sisters.  She graduated from 
Britt High School in 1960.  Bonnie enjoyed 
dancing at Duncan Hall and the Surf in her 
younger days. She was at the Surf “The night the 
music died.”  She did move away from the Britt 
area but eventually came back to be with her 
family and continued to raise her seven children.  
Bonnie also found time to work at Kelly Realty for 
many years until she retired.  Bonnie has lived at 
the Summit House for two years and enjoys the 
activities that we offer.  Some of her favorites are 
church services, bible study, music, and bean bag 
toss.  Bonnie also loves being outdoors and 
enjoying the fresh air and sunshine. 
Congratulations Bonnie on being Tenant of the 
Month! 

 

May Birthdays 
 
In astrology, those born from May 1–20 are 
Taurus’ Bulls. Bulls are reliable workers who 
take a slow-and-steady approach to finishing 
tasks. They do expect a reward for their hard 
work and love little indulgences. Those born 
from May 21–31 are the Twins of Gemini. 
Energetic and spontaneous, Geminis are  
great at connecting with others, making them 
ideal candidates for networking and sales. 
Happy Birthday! 
 
Residents 
 
Linda Sanger              May 2 
Doris Schulz               May 3 
Harlan Eekhoff            May 14 
 
Staff 
 
Courtney Douglas       May 24 
 

 
                    

We would like to thank all the 
mothers out there for being the 
special person that you are. 
Just remember: “To the world you 
might just be one person, but to one 
person you might just be the world.” 

 

 


